
 

Department of Environmental 
Conservation 

 
DIVISION OF SPILL PREVENTION AND RESPONSE 

Contaminated Site Program 
 

43335 Kalifornsky Beach Road, Suite 11 
Soldotna, AK 99669 
Main: 907.262.5210 

Fax: 907.262.2294 
 

File:  2540.38.017 

August 10, 2022 

Ms. Christina Bentz 
Delta Western, LLC 
420 L Street, Suite 101 
Anchorage, AK 99501 
 
Re: Delta Western Tank Farm - Dillingham 

Hazard ID No. 25770 
2021 Groundwater Monitoring Report 
ADEC Approval 

 

Dear Ms. Bentz: 
On February 25, 2022, the Alaska Department of Environmental Conservation (ADEC) received the 2021 
Groundwater Monitoring Report Delta Western Terminal - Dillingham, dated February 24, 2022, for the Delta 
Western Tank Farm – Dillingham site.  Farallon Consulting, L.L.C. prepared this report on behalf of Delta 
Western, LLC.  Thank you for providing this report for our review. The report is approved.  
 
Please contact me at peter.campbell@alaska.gov or by phone at 262-3412 if you have any comments or questions 
regarding this letter, or any other aspect of this project. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
Peter Campbell 
Environmental Program Specialist 
 
 
CC: Stuart Brown – Farallon Consulting by email 

mailto:peter.campbell@alaska.gov

